February 2, 2021
Dear Division 6 Families,
February is upon us and that means Valentine’s Day is approaching! 
As with all our special days this year, things will look a little bit different. In the afternoon on February 12, we will have a Valentine’s Day celebration where we can do an exchange and have some fun activities as a group. Sending valentines and/or treats is entirely optional, but if you choose to send anything, please be aware of the following guidelines:
· If valentines/treats are sent, there should be one for every child (see list below).
· Treats need to be pre-packaged and individually wrapped/sealed. Unfortunately, we cannot share homemade food, even if it is individually wrapped.
· Cards and treats should be sent on the morning of Thursday, February 11 so that they can sit untouched for 24 hours.
· I will distribute the treats on Friday afternoon while wearing gloves.
If you have any questions, please ask me by email at jill.mcqueen@burnabyschools.ca
Warmly,
Ms. McQueen
Division 6 friends: 
Adele
Alexander
Amelia
Ashley
Ben
Canaan
Emerik
Emma
Ethan C.
Ethan L.
Hannie
Jillian
Katherine
Kiev
Nevaeh
Noah
Paul
Rosy
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